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River Stiffkey Project - Tuesday 8th October 2024 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 have been invited to take part in a conservation event organised by the 

Rivers Trust.  

 

In the two hour morning session they will be: 

 Constructing and interpreting food chains (identifying producers, 

predators and prey). Looking at insect life-cycles.  

 Identifying how animals and plants are adapted to their environment.  

 Reporting on findings from enquiries.  

 Recognising that environments can change and that this can sometimes 

pose dangers to living things.  

 Observing and comparing movement of animals 

 

They will travel by mini bus and be back in time for a slightly later lunch. 

Please can they bring a packed lunch or order a school pack. 

 

The children will need to wear tall wellies and waterproofs. Please can they 

bring their uniform in a bag to change into for the afternoon. 

 

Please give permission for this trip on Scopay. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 
P Kossowicz 

 

Mrs Kossowicz 


